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Dear parents/ carers,  

We are very excited to announce that our year 4 class will be running some Children In Need 

activities on Friday 16th November, to help our school raise some money for Children In Need.  

We are having a biscuit sale in the afternoon. These will be sold for 20p each.  

We are also going to be running a games event in the morning. Children can pay 20p to participate in 

pinning the ears on Pudsey. If they are successful, they will win a lolly pop.   

We ask that if children want to buy a biscuit or participate in the game they bring some extra money 

to do so. This will be in addition to their initial donation.  

Please support us in raising as much money as possible for Children In Need. Any questions, please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

 Many thanks, 

 Miss Pritchard 
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